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The Transportation Board discussed O-11-16 Transportation Network Services at our February 

24 and March 23 meetings. Unfortunately on March 23 we did not have the required attendance 

(8) for a quorum to vote, but the seven members present did not have any comments pro or con 

on this legislation.  

 

 Therefore, we offer our unofficial response of "No comments". 

 


